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The End








Nearly twelve years ago Jonathan came to Madrid with what some people thought was an impossible mission: find a suitable flat in less than 36 hours. He was successful with the help of Judith, a colleague at the seminary. Two months ago, Hilary helped Judith as she prepared to enter the local hospice. 


Four days later, as we were house hunting in England, a message came to say she had died. We arrived back in El Escorial just in time for her memorial service, which was packed with her Spanish friends, family and former colleagues. People gave thanks for a life committed to the training of church leaders in Spain and teaching the Bible in her local church. 


Our time with the Church Mission Society is to end in July. But the end is not always the last word: we will continue to teach the Bible when we return to Britain.


Perhaps you could continue to pray for the seminary and the church in Spain. 


Give thanks for the committed team at SEUT, which has a brighter and more secure future than when we arrived. The seminary’s degrees will shortly receive official government recognition. 


Praise God for the success of the Theological Workshop programme. Some people are happier doing “bite size” chunks of theological training. 


Pray for the Science and Faith project as it goes from strength to strength. Its regular lectures, discussions and publications provide an important forum for debate among people from different academic disciplines. 


The renovated chapel has been an important stimulus to the spiritual life of the Fliedner Foundation. Pray that this develops over the coming years.





Finally, we would like to THANK YOU for all your support and prayers during our time in Spain - ¡Gracias!


For Prayer


Please continue to pray that Hilary’s friend Gala receives her residency papers. Thank you. 





Jonathan & Hilary Rowe have been seconded by the Church Mission Society (previously the South American Mission Society) to the Seminario Evangélico Unido de Teología, Madrid.
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